
Week Commencing Monday 13th March 

Stars Of The Week: 

Discovery Poppy and Magdalena 

Voyager  Lilly  

Atlantis  David plus ALL of Atlantis class 

Challenger  Alexa 

Endeavour  Sasha and Luke 

 

Team Points:  

The totals for last week were…. 

Saturn: 80 

Jupiter: 117 

Mercury: 108 

Neptune: 145 

This now means that Neptune have taken the overall lead 
in the team points challenge! 

 

Attendance 

The class with the best attendance over the course of last 
week was Voyager with a perfect 100% . 

 

Key Dates 

Friday 17 March   Discovery Class Assembly 

    PTA Quiz 

Friday 24 March  Mothers Day Market 

Thursday 30 March Easter Egg Hunt 

Friday 31 March   Last Day of Term 4 

Tuesday 18 April   First Day of Term 5 

Tuesday 23 May  Parent Consultations 

Thursday 25 May  Parent Consultations 

Friday 26 May  Last Day of Term 5 

Monday 12 June   First Day of Term 6 

10th—15th July  French Residential Trip 

Thursday 20 July  Sports Day 

Friday 21 July   Last Day of Term 6 

 

 

This Friday evening is the Chilli Quiz being put on by 

the PTA.  Entries cost just £6 per person and teams can 

have up to 8 players in them.  We currently have 6 

teams entered so should be a good evening. 

 

On Friday 24th March, the PTA will be running a   

Mothers Day Market in the hall during the afternoon.  

This is simply a chance for your  children to buy        

presents in advance of Mothers Day. 

 

This Friday morning we welcome parents of those    

children in Discovery for their class assembly on Friday 

morning.  The assembly will begin at 9am and last for 

around 15 minutes. 

 

As a reward for their recent excellent attendance over 

the course of the term, Endeavour class will be having 

a non-uniform day at some point in the next few 

weeks.  Well done to the staff and children in the class. 

 

If you receive the community newsletter you will soon 

be seeing an advert for a reading group being held at 

school on a Tuesday evening.  The group is to be lead 

by two Teaching Assistants at the school and             

encourages any local avid readers to come along and 

have a fun evening.  The first session will be on       

Tuesday 18 April at 7.00pm.  Ask at school for more 

details. 

 

We are still welcoming back parental questionnaires 

which were sent out a couple of weeks ago.  We value 

all thoughts and opinions from parents so please      

return them to school as soon as possible. 

 

Should you wish for your child to receive extra          

curricular music lessons in order to learn how to play 

an instrument then please contact the school as this is 

something we can certainly arrange for you. 

 

 

 

 


